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Comments: There should be no action on changing the Roadless Rule. In this era of climate change and

decreased salmon stock, it should be a concern for everyone. To open up the entire forested areas of the

Tongass and to log with no restriction, will increase erosion where we already have mudslides. The forests

protect our wildlife, provide opportunities for recreation and reduce the environmental impact of climate change.

Their utility is much more practical than harvesting the timber. To open the whole Tongass is insane and will only

benefit a very few. Our national forests should be revered and protected. There needs to be a thoughtful

approach to managing our forests than to just open them up, go for it and hope for the best for future

generations.
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